
 

April 10, 2023 
 
RE: Letairis® (Ambrisentan) Coverage Update 

Effective April 24, 2023, Letairis® will no longer be brand preferred. Members 
currently utilizing brand Letairis® will need to switch to generic ambrisentan. 
Generic ambrisentan is available without prior authorization (PA).  

Complete PA criteria for the pulmonary hypertension medications can be 
found in the “Respiratory” therapeutic category on the OHCA website at 
www.oklahoma.gov/ohca/pa.  

Thank you for the services you provide to Oklahomans insured by 
SoonerCare! 

 

http://www.oklahoma.gov/ohca/pa

